
Attendees Annual Meeting 2016 

Connie Schneider 
Kay & Dennis Green 
Gary & Lynn Windler 
James Ficorilli 
Julie Anderson 
Jane Walter 
Alex Ray 
John & Karol Siefer 
Carrie Barger 
Ken Massey 
Bruce Amrhien 
Ross Fazekas 
Chris Zell 
Tom and Crystal Johnson 
Chaz Spyr 
Shivaji Gunale 
Greg & Deanne Heidrich 
Dave Fuss 
John & Mary Lou Gennett 
Lynn Pels 
Bruce & Nancy Paul 
Steve Heyerdahl 
Marie Wright 
Bill & Marsha Breen 
Anita Donaldson 

 



Hello Neighbors, 
 
Tuesday night (along with the Presidential Election) was the Annual Meeting of the Castle Cove 
Home Owners Association. 
 
For those of you who could not make it, we received updates from the various committees such 
as Pool, Compliance, and Common Grounds. 
 
We also approved the minutes of the 2015 Annual Meeting and approved the budget for 2017, as 
prepared by the Board in preparation for Tuesday night's meeting. 
 
We re-elected 2 current board members for additional 3 year terms: Bruce Amrhien and Ron 
Sans along with one additional new board member--Please welcome Tim Westerof, a Castle 
Cove resident of several years--to the Board for a 3 year term.  The Board will hold elections at 
its January meeting for it's officers such as Pres. and Sec/Tres. 
 
Issues discussed among us included the vacant house on BayBrook and more lighting and 
landscaping at our newly re-done entrances at Springwater and Castle Lake Rd.  A recent 
proposal to look at developing a dog park around the hill north of the tennis courts was not very 
strongly supported by those in attendance.   The question of the health of the lake with regard to 
its eventual dredging needs was discussed, with the budget providing for small deposit of funds, 
approved for next year toward any such future expense. 
 
There were less than 30 households represented at the meeting Tuesday night.  Next year we will 
be more pro-active in order to get at least that many attendees. 
 
A new Castle Cove Neighborhood Directory was distributed to those in attendance.  A few 
copies remain.  If interested, contact your favorite Board member and they can get a copy to you 
after our January meeting. 
 
Have a wonderful holiday season, 
-Charlie Spyr, from your Board 
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